NOTTINGHAM COUNTRY GARDEN CLUB-GENERAL MEETING

February 2, 2023

President-AnneMarie Inghram
Anne-Marie opened the general meeting at 11:03 and welcomed everyone. She also thanked

those that brought refreshments and asked everyone to silence their cell phones.

1st VP Janet Whi

Janet introduced the speakers for today’s program. They were Cheryl Fawvor, Amy Marinucci
and Karen McCoy, the panel gave tips on propagation, best practices and answered questions
from the members.

Treasurer Vikki Rogers
Beginning balance of $5,590.34

Income 92.00
Expenses 537.66
Ending balance of  $5,144.68 (includes $100 petty cash)

2nd VP Programs-Rachel Kelesoglou
Rachel updated the members on the field trip to the Antique Rose Emporium slated for April 11.

Nominating Committee-Alice Brown
Alice mentioned that Lisa Beaver was up to running for 2nd VP of Programs

End of Year Luncheon-Jimmie Miller
Jimmie mentioned that suggestions are needed for a restaurant for the EOY luncheon

Membership Laurel Gonzalez
Laurel reported that the club has 65 paid members; 32 were in attendance

Fundraising Bobbie Siegel and Jimmie Miller
Bobbie and Jimmie presented the winners of the door prize and raffles:

Garden statue was won by Jimmie Miller
Azalea bush won by Maddy Gardner

Plant Sale-Jean Bays




Jean gave updates on the Plant Sale.

Lunch Maddy Gardner
Maddy reported that lunch after the meeting will be at Outback Steakhouse on Katy Freeway.

Horticul Doris Net
Doris presented the horticulture samples

Anne-Marie adjourned the meeting at 12:37pm



